Administration Building
7776 Lake Street

River Forest River Forest, IL 60305
Public Schools 708-771-8282

December 30, 2016

Gus Calderone Communicated via email to: gus@illinoisalarm.com
New Business Development

1llinois Alarm Service, Inc.

7340 W. 15" St.

Forest Park, IL. 60130

Dear Mr. Calderone:

This letter is in response to your electronic Freedom of Information Action (FOIA) request received at my
office via email on December 26, 2016.

Request:  “all contracts and or documents pertaining to installation, service/service plans, monitoring and or
inspections for burglar alarms, five alarms, CCTV (Camera Systems) and or Card Access systems used by River
Forest School District 90.”

Response:  Please see attached documents

As Superintendent of the District, I am responsible for granting and denying the requests for records under
the Freedom of Information Act. Please be aware that this response to your request is pursuant to my
understanding of your FOIA request.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,
Edward J. Condon, Ph.D.
Superintendent

Excellence in Education: A Continuing Tradition



Administration Building

7776 Lake Street

River Forest River Forest, IL 60305
Public Schools 708-771-8282

December 30, 2016

Gus Calderone Communicated via email to: gus@illinoisalarm.com
New Business Development

Illinois Alarm Service, Inc.

7340 W. 15" St.

Forest Park, II. 60130

Dear Mr. Calderone:
We are in receipt of your Freedom of Information Act request dated December 26, 2016. Your request will
necessitate a response extension of five (5) business days due to the fact that the request requires the retrieval

of records that are not readily available. The response will be submitted no later than January 6,2017.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact ime.

Sincerely,
Edward J. Condon, Ph.D.
Superintendent

Excellence in Education: A Continuing Tradition



From: Gus Calderone gus@ilinoisalarm.com &
Subject: FOIA Request
Date: December 26, 2016 at 11:28 AM
To: Condonk@district90.org

Hello Superintendent Condon,

This is a FOIA request for all contracts and or documents pertaining to installation, service/service
plans, monitoring and or inspections for burglar alarms, fire alarms, CCTV (Camera Systems) and or
Card Access systems used by River Forest School District 90.

Thank you for your attention on this matter,
Gus

Thank You for choosing lllinois Alarm and have an outstanding day!

Sincerely,

Augustino“Gus” Calderone

» Gus Calderone
New Business Development, Illinois Alarm Service, Inc.
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